



**Jamberoo Public School  
Parents and Citizens Association**

**Meeting Minutes – 21 March 2018**

**Meeting Opened – 7:00pm – Chaired by Hana Papesch**

**Present** –Jackie Hall, Hana Papesch, Naomi Poole, Chris Speirs, Kris Harris, Tash Tidswell, A Stubbles, N Behl, R Binks, E, Fagan, C Xuerub, B McInnes, N Reilly

**Apologies** –Kendall Thomson, Susan Mills, Kerry Janz, E Kirk

| <b>Item</b>                             | <b>Discussion</b>   | <b>Action</b>  |
|---|---|--|
| <b>Previous Minutes Matters arising</b> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● New bags (covers) for gazebos – This will be completed by the end of April 2018.</li> <li>● Australia Day Games – The P &amp; C Committee moved a motion not to run these games in the future. This is a Council run event but if anyone wants to run these games they are welcome to. We would like to thank Sharon Behl-Shanks for her years of service running these games in previous years.</li> <li>● OSHC -Chris is currently communicating with Greg from Asset Management and is organising a meeting with Greg, Hana and himself to pursue a P&amp;C run before and after school care.</li> <li>● Morning School Assemblies – having morning assemblies on Monday only has created a lot of positive feedback, as there is more learning happening and students seemed more settled.</li> <li>● Damp smell in Birralee and Walabi classrooms – preliminary results were clear. The school is waiting to hear back if any cultures have formed from samples taken. The school will continue to run fans and windows will be open during holiday periods by Rod the GA.</li> <li>● New Ipads have been purchased and have arrived. The school is waiting on covers to arrive.</li> </ul> | <p>To Action – Jackie Hall/Paul Aquilina<br/>Moved – Jackie Hall<br/>2<sup>nd</sup> - Hana Papesch</p> <p>To Action – Chris Speirs</p> |

|                            |   |  |
|----------------------------|---|--|
| <b>Correspondence</b>      | ● Nil   |  |
| <b>Treasurer's report</b>  | ● Financial Statement January & February 2018 |  |
| <b>Uniform shop report</b> | ● Attached                                    |  |
| <b>Principal's report</b>  | ● Attached                                    |  |



**Jamberoo Public School  
Parents and Citizens Association**

| <b>General Business</b> |  |   |
|-------------------------|--|---|
|                         | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Jade Tonta &amp; Emily gave a presentation on a product called Happy Handz. This a program involving sanitiser dispensers and educating students on hand hygiene. Quotes will be presented at next P &amp; C meeting for discussion.</li> <li>● Naomi has submitted a Community Gardens Grant with Kiama Council. Naomi has also submitted an application with Stockland Shellharbour for a bubbler.</li> <li>● Grandparents day BBQ – Susan to send our notes to Nuninoona for volunteers for this event on the 6 April 2018.</li> <li>● Twilight movie night – This has been postponed as Hana is working on licence for the movie and sponsorship for this event.</li> <li>● Nat Behl has organised two farms for the 23<sup>rd</sup> and 24<sup>th</sup> November for Christmas photos fundraisers. Nat has also organised Dave Hall to take the photos. Well done Nat.</li> <li>● Adrian Stubbles to conduct a review of our books for 2017 Audit. Thanks Adrian</li> <li>● Class Dojo feedback – overall is good.</li> <li>● Kendall Thomson has looked into the show at the Roo Theatre. “Oliver” will be showing at the end of term 2. Date will be 10<sup>th</sup> or 17<sup>th</sup> June 2018. Kendall to update once she has more information.</li> <li>● Kendall to chase up date for Bunnings BBQ fundraiser.</li> <li>● Soft plastic bins are now in place at the school.</li> <li>● Toilet Facilities – It was mentioned that toilets need updating and improving. Chris to look into.</li> <li>● Hana to put a notice on Class Dojo regarding P &amp; C fees.</li> <li>● Coffee mornings – It was agreed that the P &amp; C will fund the first coffee morning for the year but any coffee mornings after that will be paid by parents that go.</li> <li>● Carol notified the P &amp; C of her retirement on the 1<sup>st</sup> May 2018. We would like to thank Carol for everything she has done for the school and wish her all the best in her retirement.</li> </ul> <p>Next Meeting: Wednesday, 16 May 2018- 7pm</p> | <p>Action – Naomi Poole</p> <p>To Action – Susan Mills</p> <p>To Action – Hana Papesch</p> <p>To Action – Adrian Stubbles/Kris Harris</p> <p>To Action – Kendall Thomson</p> <p>To Action – Kendall Thomson</p> <p>To Action – Chris Speirs</p> <p>To Action – Hana Papesch</p> <p>Moved – Naomi Poole<br/>2<sup>nd</sup> - Hana Papesch</p> <p>Meeting closed 9.00pm</p> |